
Cancellation of RFP 

March 19, 2020 

As a State of Emergency has been issued at the federal, state and local levels, Pittsylvania County 

continues to take proactive steps to limit potential exposure to the novel coronavirus or COVID-19. One 

of those steps is to closed all Pittsylvania County Public Libraries. Since the libraries are closed, you will 

not be able to make an on-site visit. Pittsylvania County has decided to cancel RFP 2020-03-12, Lawn and 

Maintenance Care for Public Libraries. We will re-issue when the libraries reopen.  

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 434-432-7744 or by email at 

connie.gibson@pittgov.org.  
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